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Mrs Clarke 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

It is with sadness that we inform you that Mrs Clarke, our fantastic 

Deputy Headteacher, will be leaving Aqueduct Primary Academy at the 

end of the Summer Term.  

 

Mrs Clarke has worked tirelessly as part of the senior leadership team for 

the past 14 years, her work with children, families, colleagues and a wide 

range of professionals has meant she has been a very special part of the 

Aqueduct Community and has had a hugely positive impact on so many 

children’s lives.  

 

Mrs Clarke will be hugely missed by children, parents and staff at Aqueduct. We are sure that you 

and your children will all have many fond memories of Mrs Clarke, please feel free to take some time 

to chat with Mrs Clarke on the playground at drop off and pick up times to share these memories 

with her. 

 

We know that you will all join us in saying a massive thank you to Mrs Clarke, it has been a pleasure 

and an honour having you as our Deputy Headteacher and we all wish you much happiness in your 

future endeavours.  

 

With kind regards, 

 

 

Aqueduct Primary Academy 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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